
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hurricane Florence Impact Memo 
 
 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

The Kiawah Island Architectural Review Board office will be closed on Wednesday, 
September 12 through Friday, September 14.  
 
Since office closings may impact submittal deadlines for the upcoming ARB meeting, please 
provide the digital copy of the proposed submittal by Friday, September 14, 2018 to 
ARB@Kiawah.com 
 
Tentatively, the ARB will allow delayed acceptance of the hard copies on Monday, September 
17, 2018. 
 
The Kiawah ARB meeting is currently scheduled for September 19, 2018.   
The ARB website will be updated should this change. 
 
 
 
For the latest news updates related to Hurricane Florence’s impact on Kiawah Island please 
visit the TOKI website: https://www.kiawahisland.org/latest-news/. 
 
Should you have questions relating to post-storm cleanup for individual properties, please see 
the ARB disaster guidelines: http://arb.kiawahisland.com/disaster-guidelines/. 
 


